
I am writing to tell you and the committee that the voting members of my family and I are 

OPPOSED to HB2509. GMO contamination can never be undone. The great state of Oregon can 

greatly prosper from the promotion and cultivation of traditional and organic crops. Monsanto 

and company to do not own this state or this great nation. Please don't hand our land or our 

people over to be BiG Ag's subjects.  

NO TO HB 2509. 

Amy Listro and family 

Jackson County Oregon 

 


